
Are you interested in joining our 

highly acclaimed choir ? 

Rehearsals commence Tuesday, September 
6th at 7:00 pm at Trinity Church 

Port Alberni  

For more information please contact 

Musical Director, Rosemary Lindsay  

rose@rosemarylindsay.ca   

cell 250-951-7129  

or  

Pat Venn at pvenn@shaw.ca  

250-723-2380 

Check us out at www.timbrechoir.ca  
or on Facebook  
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